Federal Communications Commission July 16, 1999
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 20146

Re: Class Il permissive change
FCC ID: IYGRCU200

Dear Sirs:

We have a need for a lower power output version of the above referenced unit. For these cases we
propose to simply place a resistive attenuator on the printed circuit board before the feed to the
internal antenna. The model number of the unit will be changed to reflect the lower power versions.
All changes are internal to the unit and are not accessible to the user.

The only measurement data that is affected by this change is the RF power output which has been
measured at 0dBm. All other characteristics reported to and approved by the commission are not
affected by this change.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter and if further clarification is needed please contact
me.

Regards,
Steven L. Maddy

Director of RF Engineering
SpectraLink Corp.

5755 Central Ave.
Boulder, CO 80301
303/583-5229



